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December 16, 2014

10 South Dearborn Street
54th Floor
Chicago, IL 60603

Dear ,

Enclosed please find a proposal prepared by my law firm, Squire Patton Boggs (SPB), to 
represent Exelon. I have been a lawyer at Patton Boggs, the premier lobby firm in the country, for many 
years.

On June 1, 2014 we merged with Squire Sanders. The combination of Squire Patton Boggs (SPB) 
is one of the largest law firms in the world.  SPB boasts over 1700 attorneys in forty-four (44) cities and 
twenty-one (21) countries. 

With such a vast expanse, SPB is prepared to represent Exelon in many areas where legal advice 
is needed. Among our many areas of expertise, we continue to excel in dealing with the United States 
Congress and the federal government. 

Additionally, our overseas offices can provide legal advice worldwide. Our strong presence in 
the Middle East will be of particular help in advancing Exelon’s strategic mission. 

I would be honored to host a meeting at our offices in Washington to further explore these 
opportunities.    

I will reach out to you in the New Year. In the meantime, I can be reached at .

Sincerely,

Jack Evans
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